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OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY DIRECTOR-GENERAL: 

TECHNICAL AND VOCATIONAL EDUCATION AND TRAINING 

Private Bag X174, PRETORIA, 0001, 123 Francis Baard Street PRETORIA 0002 South Africa 

  

Enquiries: Dr M Swart            Tel: 012 312 5880                 Email: Swart.M@dhet.gov.za  

 

TVET NUMBERED CIRCULAR 0049                                  Date: 03 May 2019 

 

RE:  SHARING OF TVET COLLEGE DATA WITH HRDCSA 

 
TO: Branch Senior Management Officials (National and Regional Offices) 

TVET College Acting/Principals  

[Distribution of circular by Office of DDG: T] 

 

CC: Acting Regional TVET Directors and Regional Officials 

 Ms N Tema (HETIS Officer) 

 TVET College Officials 

[Distribution of circular by Directorate: TVET Monitoring and Evaluation] 

 
 
Dear Branch Senior Management Officials and TVET College Principals 

 
A request was made by the Human Resource Development Council of South Africa (HRDCSA) for 

quarterly performance information in relation to certain standards.  It was then decided to 

share the information from the quarterly performance reports of colleges in order to avoid yet 

another data collection.  Please note that information will be shared regarding the indications 

listed below: 

1. NSFAS assisted students; 

2. All Occupational enrolment (inclusive of the apprentices enrolled at college centres 

of specialisation) with the disaggregation indicated in the technical guidelines on 

performance reporting (2019); 
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